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Hello P-TECH students,  
 

Hope you are doing OK at this time. I am hearing great things about how 
motivated you still are. We are all cheering you on from the sidelines. Hope to 

see you soon. 
 

Jade Moffat  
Corporate Social Responsibility Lead - IBM Australia/New Zealand 

 
 

IBM is an amazing supporter of the P-TECH Program not only at Newcomb 
Secondary College but world-wide.  

 
Here are some examples of their recent support to our Program.  

 
 

 
High Resolves Ice Breaker session for new students 

and new mentors. 
 
 

A tour of IBM Ballarat/Federation University  
 
 

A LinkedIn session enabling students to set up 
their personal LinkedIn profiles  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Supporting awards for P-TECH students at the 

annual award celebrations. 


